
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 
 

In the last couple of months of 2015 we were busy; in November we had 
the fundraiser at Anthony’s Coal Fired Pizza. This raised $608.00 for 

our foundation, Base Camp Westchester.   
 

In December we hosted the Wreaths across America ceremony and our 
Candlelight Vigil. The Candlelight vigil was the best attended since we 
started in 1987; almost eighty people! Thank you to the boy scouts of 

White Plains Troop 73 for all of their work.  
 

Lasdon Park sold Christmas trees and all of the proceeds; $1,776.00 
went to our Base Camp Westchester. We helped on two days-well we 

stood there and looked pretty! The park employees did all of the work. 
 

Take care of yourself and each other  
 

 
Dan Griffin 
 
 

Welcome to our newest members 
 

David Marinella life member from West Harrison 
 

Helder Barreto life member from Port Chester 
 

Daniel Rome life member from West Harrison 
 

Duncan Hoffman life member from Port Chester  
 

Joseph Bucolo life member from Ossining 
 
 
 

 


